St. Joseph’s Church, Clifden, Co. Galway.
Rev. Fr. James Ronayne, P.P.—Tel (095) 21251.
Rev. Fr. George Izidor, C.C.--Tel (095) 21251.
Sunday 25th August 2024.
Email: clifdenparish@gmail.com

Sat 24th 7.00pm + Dave & Liz Carroll Ballinasloe, and deceased members

of the Carroll and Coughlin families.
+ Thomas Conneely Errislannan 2nd Anniversary, his

Dad Tommie 27th Anniversary, also his sister Chrissie
and deceased members of the Conneely family.

Sun. 25th 11.30am + People of the Parish.

Mon 26th 9.30am + Patrick King Barnanong 44th Anniversary.

Tues 27th 9.30am + Special Intention.

Wed 28th 9.30am + No Mass.
Thu29th 9.30am + No Mass.

Fri 30th 9.30am + Private Intention.

Sat 31st 7.00pm + Private Intention.

Sun 1st11.30am + People of the Parish.

ST. JOSEPH’S CHURCH, CLIFDEN.

CHURCH COLLECTION.

CLIFDEN: €1335.00.

CHURCH READERS NEXT WEEKEND.

Sat 31st 7.00pm: Michael Gibbons Sun 1st 11.30am: Maureen Maloney.

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS.
Saturday 24th

7.00pm: Steve O’Donnell.

Sunday 25th 11.30am: Loretta Joyce.
Saturday 31st 7.00pm: Sean Heanue.
Sunday 1st 11.30am: Annette Fahy.

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT.
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament takes place each Tuesday evening from 7-8pm.

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES.
The Tuam Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes, led by Archbishop Francis, from Ireland
West (Knock) Airport, 6 nights, Friday August 30th to Thursday, Sept 5th 2024. For
details and booking, please contact 01 2410800.

JUBILEE (HOLY YEAR) IN ROME IN 2025.

As next year 2025 is a Jubilee Holy Year in Rome, there is a great demand for
accommodation which is difficult to find. Prospective Pilgrims are being asked to
commit sooner rather than later to be assured of availability at a reasonable price.
Archdiocese of Tuam Pilgrimage to Italy; 27th June to 3rd July 2025. 6 nights (3 in
Assisi, 3 in Rome) with Spiritual Director; ex Dublin Airport. Early booking advised.

St. Vincent de Paul local branch Confidential Contact No. is 086 1438699.

Confessions: Confession takes place every Saturday evening at 6.30pm.

Welcome to all who are visiting Clifden this weekend.



